
Sent: 01 September 2011 09:30 
To: Development Plans 
Subject: HOLME VILLAGE 
 
Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Completed 
 
 We consider the latest proposals to be untenable and urge you to 
continue to discuss the plans  
as agreed last March[after much consultation]. 
   John and Mavis Hill     
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